
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coburg Special Developmental School is fully committed to be being 
a child safe organisation and embedding a child safe culture into its 
practices.  We want children to be safe, happy and empowered. We 
will work in partnership with our parents and community members 
to allow our students the ability to have their voices heard in 
decisions that affect their lives. 

 

Coburg Special Developmental School has zero tolerance to child 
abuse, in all forms.  

 

Coburg Special Developmental School supports and respects all 
children, regardless of their gender, age, race, religious beliefs, 
disability, sexual orientation, and is particularly committed to the 
safety of children with a disability, the cultural safety of Aboriginal 
children and children from culturally and/or linguistically diverse 
backgrounds.   
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